State of Maine

Department of Administrative and Financial Services

Division of Procurement Services and the State of Oregon
Public Notice for RFP #DASPS-2262-18
Nationwide Vehicle Rental Services
The State of Maine Department of Administrative and Financial Services, Division of Procurement Services, along with several other states, has joined with the State of Oregon, Division of Purchasing on behalf of the NASPO ValuePoint Cooperative Purchasing Organization on requesting proposals from responsible vendors to provide Nationwide Vehicle Rental Services.
In accordance with State procurement practices, the Department is hereby announcing the publication of a Request for Proposals (RFP) # DASPS-2262-18 for Nationwide Vehicle Rental Services.
Although the RFP is formally released by the State of Oregon, all interested vendors are encouraged to submit a proposal, in accordance with the instructions found in the RFP.
The Nationwide Vehicle Rental Services RFP is now available to download online at: http://orpin.oregon.gov/open.dll/. Search for the solicitation titled NASPO Car Rental Services. All Addendum's will also be posted and available to download at the same location. If assistance is needed to download, please call the ORPIN Helpline at (503) 373-1774.  NOTE: You will need a user name and password to download the documents.
The RFP posting information is also available on the NASPO ValuePoint Vendor Information page at http://naspovaluepoint.org/#/Info-for-Vendors 

	Closing Date & Time:  Thursday, December 6, 2018 at 2:30 p.m. Pacific Time


